
 

 

WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
DESCRIPTION 

Proposed installation of a Manufactured Home and connections to existing on-site services at: 
 

435 Kaludabah Road PIAMBONG NSW 2850 
Lot 899 DP 1278019 

 

CONSTRUCTION 

WASTE MATERIAL REUSE RECYCLE DISPOSAL DESCRIPTION 

EXCAVATION 10m³   
Any excess topsoil to be redistributed 
onsite. 

CONCRETE  0.5m³  
All concrete surplus sent back to 
supplier for reuse. 

MASONRY    N/A 

TIMBER  0.1m³  

All timber to be saved and sent to a 
second-hand timber supplier were 
possible. Other timbers to be recycled 
into firewood or mulch. 

WINDOWS/GLASS    N/A 

FIXTURES + FITTINGS    N/A 

FLOOR COVERINGS + 
PLASTERBOARD 

  0.5m³ Dispose at Mudgee Waste Facility. 

METAL ROOF + MISC 
METALS  

 0.1m³  

All metal surplus to be sent back to 
supplier for reuse where possible. 
Scrap to be disposed of at Mudgee 
Waste Facility 

ORGANIC    N/A 

RESIDUAL   0.5m³ 
Any miscellaneous scraps to be 
disposed of at Mudgee Waste Facility 

HAZARDOUS/SPECIAL    N/A 
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435 Kaludabah Road PIAMBONG NSW 2850 
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ON GOING OPERATION 

WASTE MATERIAL RECYCLE ORGANIC DISPOSAL DESCRIPTION 

PAPER/CARDBOARD 60L/Week   

Waste collection by Mid-Western 
Regional Council. Bins are to be 
located at the kerbside by the 
residents for collection on a 
fortnightly basis. 

METAL/PLASTIC/GLASS 60L/Week   

Waste collection by Mid-Western 
Regional Council. Bins are to be 
located at the kerbside by the 
residents for collection on a 
fortnightly basis. 

LANDSCAPING  120L/Week  

Waste collection by Mid-Western 
Regional Council. Bins are to be 
located at the kerbside by the 
residents for collection on a 
fortnightly basis. 

OTHER   240L/Week 

Waste collection by Mid-Western 
Regional Council. Bins are to be 
located at the kerbside by the 
residents for collection on a weekly 
basis. 

 




